
UNHCR and Sheikhul Islam join hands to
support refugees during Ramadan

UNHCR, the UN Refugee Agency, in partnership with the Sheikhul Islam and the Council for
Humanitarian Networking of Sheikhul Islam Office recently organized a press conference to
announce their first collaboration that will take place during the holy month of Ramadan. The
partnership aims at encouraging Muslim communities to donate to support UNHCR to provide
emergency shelter for Rohingya refugees who are residing in areas of high risk of landsides and
flooding in Bangladesh.
Donation can be made at;
Account Name : The Council for Humanitarian Networking of Sheikhul Islam Office for Rohingya and
Refugees
Bank : Islamic Bank of Thailand
Bank Account : 034-108-7440
or www.unhcr.or.th

Photo from left to right: Dr.Wisoot Binlateh, the Chairman of the Council for Humanitarian
Networking of Sheikhul Islam Office; Praya Lundberg, UNHCR’s Goodwill Ambassador; Thapanee
Letsrichai, News Reporter from 3 Mitti News, Mr.Zakee Phithakkumpol, Deputy Secretary of
Sheikhul Islam and Arunee Achakulwisut, Associate Private Sector Partnerships Officer, UNHCR

More Information, please contact;

Muhammadfaozi Yaena
086-101-0957
faozi.wamy@gmail.com

Aree Arif
088-096-5580
Aree.humanity@gmail.com

Susuma Kittiyakara
UNHCR
+66 2 288 1016
kitiyaka@unhcr.org
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